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 Highlights of RLM’s World Outreach in 2024

In January, Dr. Lee ministered at Love Revival Church. Received the reports of RLM’s aid to Ukrainian needy children.

Vinnytsia Kremenchuk

In February, 37 Mayan pastors graduated from River Missions Training Center and over 150 Mayan children were saved in Patzicia, Guatemala

In March & July, Dr. Lee & Margarita conducted GHN seminars to equip young leaders and revival meetings in Colombia.

In April, Dr. Lee and Margarita conducted GHN seminars at a Bible School in Batam, Indonesia and ministered at other churches.



 Have the Most Blessed Christmas and New Year!

  We, at RLM, would like to express our deepest appreciation to our faithful supporters who made it possible for Dr. Lee and Margarita to 
conduct GHN seminars and to minister at 11 different countries (including Singapore, South Korea, Spain, and Austria) in 2024. We also 
helped many Ukrainian refugees, orphans, and needy children in Vinnytsia and Ternopil regions. As soon as the war in Ukraine is over in the 
near future, Dr. Lee will minister in Ternopil, Vinnytsia, and other cities to bring  God’s divine healing to multitudes of suffering, wounded, 
and destitute Ukrainians. During this winter, we will provide more relief funds to Ethnos church in Ternopil and Nazarene church in 
Vinnytsia to purchase fuel to operate generators and to help orphans and refugees. 

  Please pray for Dr. Lee and Margarita’s missions trip to Guatemala, Peru, Bulgaria, Ukraine, and other Asian nations in 2025. We pray 
that God will guide you to sow your year-end generous donation to RLM for His glory. With your sowing, Dr. Lee will continuously be able 
to equip indigenous leaders with the GHN seminar courses so that they can evangelize their own Unreached People Groups. We claim 
Malachi 3:10b for you, “If I will not open for you the windows of heaven and pour out for you such blessing that there will not be room 
enough to receive it.” May the Lord bless you with His divine life, health, favor, provision, wisdom, anointing, power, and protection in 2025!

In May, Dr. Lee conducted a GHN seminar and revival meetings at Church of the Savior in Lexington, KY and CEIC in Virginia Beach

In June, Dr. Lee conducted a GHN seminar and revival meetings at several of his disciples’ churches in Bulgaria. Many were saved and healed.

In August, Dr. Lee conducted revival meetings at Living Faith Church in Bruce, WI, and at All Peoples Church in Lynchburg, VA

In September, Dr. Lee conducted GHN seminars in several villages in Cambodia. Many Buddhists were saved, healed, and delivered.

In October & November, Dr. Lee ministered at Ethnos church Missions Conference in Ternopil, Ukraine, helped Ukrainian refugees, and at CEIC. 


